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May 11, 2020

Ernst & Young LLP
One Raffles Quay
North Tower, Level 18
Singapore 048583

Dear Sirs

NO SIGNBOARD HOLDINGS LTD. (THE “COMPANY”)

We refer to your letter dated March 9, 2020 and wish to draw your attention to the
Independent Auditors’ Report for the financial statements of the Company for the financial
year ended September 30, 2019.

Save for the aforementioned, we are not aware of any professional reasons why you should
not accept the appointment as auditors of the above company.

Yours faithfully


